
 

 

April 1, 2020 
 
 
 
MARKETS AND SECURITIES REGULATIONS DEPARTMENT 
Securities Exchange Commission 
Secretariat Building, PICC Complex, 
Roxas Boulevard, Pasay City 1307 
 
 
Attention: Atty. Vicente Graciano P. Felizmenio 
         Director 
Re:  Request for Extension to File 2019 Annual Report of Century Peak 

Holdings Corp. (´CPMµ of the ´Corporationµ)     
 
Dear Sir: 
 
Pursuant to SEC Memorandum Circular No. 5, Series of 2020 and SEC Notice dated 18 
March 2020, we request that the due date for the filing of the Corporation·s Annual 
Report (SEC 17A) and its Consolidated Financial Statements for the Year Ending 
December 31, 2019, be extended to June 30, 2020 without penalty.   
 
Such request for extension is primarily because the whole of Luzon was placed under 
an Enhanced Community Quarantine (ECQ) by the Philippine Government. In addition, 
several local government units imposed lockdowns in their respective jurisdictions in 
the Philippines. Accordingly, the Corporation, in line with original safeguarding 
mechanism and its commitment to the employees that the employees be free from any 
health hazards or risks, implemented a work-from-home policy to prevent their officers, 
staff and employees from getting infected with or exposed to the virus. In effect, the 
Corporation·s employees who are responsible in the preparations and filing of the report 
(together with our external auditors) are mostly confined in their homes and observing 
the work-from-home status.  This has caused difficulties in the coordination and in the 
preparation of the reports.   
 
Rest assured, the Corporation continuously observes its obligations in under the 
Securities Regulation Code and the Revised Disclosure Rules of the Philippine Stock 
Exchange. The Corporation further ensures that all material information, whether price-
sensitive or trade sensitive, will be disclosed on a timely basis, and where the 
Corporation's operations are materially affected by the COVID-19 outbreak, disclosure 
on the financial impact or any other material aspects will be made immediately. 
 
Lastl\, we intend to hold the Corporation·s annual stockholders meeting on the month 
of December, subject to the approval of the Corporation·s board of directors. We will file 
the necessary disclosures, once the board approves the date of the annual stockholders· 
meeting. 
 
Your further assistance on the matter is much appreciated. 
 
Thank you. 



 

 

Sincerely, 

 

KATRINA C. KENG 

Assistant Corporate Secretary/Corporate Information Officer 

Century Peak Holdings Corporation     

 
 


